
Hello, Brothers and Sisters! I hope this letter finds you all in 
good health. We pray constantly for the work you all do. 
 
The next quarter begins tomorrow, Monday, February 3rd, and with 
it, so does my second year at Tri-Cities School of Preaching and 
Christian Development. I can’t help but reflect on our year; the 
growth between now and then is evident. I learned so much more 
than I would have on my own. Starting preaching school was 
indeed a dream that you all made possible. What you have done 
for us will never be forgotten. 
 
Regarding the previous quarter, I made all A’s in each class. 
Next quarter, the classes will be as follows: Isaiah, 
Timothy/Titus, Ecclesiastes/Song of Solomon, Romans, Minor 
Prophets Part 1, and Greek 3 (Verbs Part 1), all of which I am 
highly looking forward to! 
 
My goal for the next year is to preach at least two to three 
times per month. If you are open to a preaching visit, please 
let me know so we can coordinate a time. 
 
Also, our annual school lectureship in April will be held this 
quarter. The theme is “Jesus Christ Center of the Old 
Testament,” we would love to have you there. There should also 
be a stream or recording of it. Be on the lookout. I will email 
you with more details on any online options closer to the time. 
 
As always, if there are any interested in attending a school of 
preaching, whether full-time, part-time, or distance learning, 
please send them our way. We would love to help them make this 
decision. 
 
Savannah and Sierra are doing well. Sierra has recovered from 
her wisdom teeth removal. Savannah is growing very quickly. She 
loves to stand(assisted) and talk(babble), and she is an 
extremely happy and easy baby. I wish we had done something to 
be this blessed, but there is nothing we could have done to be 
this fortunate. It is the result of your constant prayers. 
 
The plan to finish this program and do the third year is still 
on track. To give a time frame, I will finish the second year in 



February 2026 and the third year in February 2027. Thanks to 
you, we are meeting our monthly support goals. We hope you will 
consider supporting us for the following year. As always, if you 
have any questions, we would be more than happy to address them. 
Thank you for all you do. 
 
We love and appreciate all you do. Please continue to pray for 
us, the students, the instructors, and the Church.  
 
You are always in our prayers. 
 
In Christian Love, Nathan, Sierra, and Savannah Tate. 
 
Email: nathanhuntertate@gmail.com 
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